
 

Attention all Day Program Vendors: 

 

There is an exciting new program being offered called 

Coordinated Career Pathways (CCP).  It is available for clients 

transitioning out of Sub-Minimum Wage (SMW) and can be 

provided to clients who are two years from exiting secondary 

education.  The intent of the program is to assist vendors and 

clients in securing Competitive Integrated Employment.   

 

The program providers must have completed a course or training 

in person centered thinking and hold either an Association of 

Community Rehabilitation Educators (ACRE) certificate or an 

Association of People Supporting Employment First (APSE) 

Employment Support Professionals (CESP) credential.    

 

Please read all attachments and if you have any questions or if 

you are interested in applying you can connect with a Resource 

Development Team member at NRSPO@inlandrc.org.   
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